
  Did you know? 
• In 2018, we protected our country by stopping a record-number 4,239 firearms  
   from getting on airplanes.

• We remained on the job to keep passengers safe without pay during the longest  
  government shutdown in history. 

• Despite our dedication to public safety, we are among the lowest paid federal  
   workers. 

• We are denied full overtime pay, because TSA refuses to follow the Fair Labor  
   Standards Act like other federal agencies. 

• The law creating TSA allows the agency to interpret its obligations under the  
   Rehabilitation Act differently than other federal agencies.

• Due to staffing shortages, female TSA officers are limited to certain shifts and duties  
   at some airports. 

To support workplace rights for TSA officers, 
please visit www.afge.org/title5

As TSA officers, we are the first line of defense for aviation security. We protect 
passengers, pilots, flight attendants, and our country. We are an integral part 
of our national security framework and deserve fair workplace rights.

IMPORTANT: This information should not be downloaded using government equipment, read during duty time or sent to others using government equipment, because 
it suggests action to be taken in support or against legislation. Do not use your government email address or government phone in contacting your Member of Congress.


